
PROPOSED UPGRADE OF THE 
CLAREMONT BUS FACILITY
The City of Cape Town plans to upgrade 
the bus facility opposite the Claremont rail 
station in order to construct a station for 
future MyCiTi services.  

The Cape Town City Council approved the rollout of 
the next phase of MyCiTi bus services following an 
extensive public participation process in 2015. Phase 
2A will connect Khayelitsha and Mitchells Plain with 
the hubs of Claremont and Wynberg through direct, 
reliable, affordable and safe public transport. 

These services require the redesign of the existing 
bus facility in Claremont in order to accommodate 
the construction of a MyCiTi station, which will serve 
as the hub for future bus services from Claremont. 

The proposed station will form part of the Claremont 
public transport interchange (PTI), ensuring quick, 
easy and safe access to other public transport services 
including rail, minibus taxis, other bus services. 

The planned upgrade will also benefit the broader 
precinct, through the planting of trees and landscaping, 
as well as through measures to ensure safer walking 
and a more pleasant travel experience for all.

The public are invited to attend an open day to find out 
more and to comment on the proposal. Comments 
can also be made using the unique reference number 
MS002/2022 by 10 November 2022:

• Comment online via 
    www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay 
• Email transport.news@capetown.gov.za 
• Hand in your written comment or objection at    
    Subcouncil 11, Dulcie September Civic Centre,  
    corner Protea and Klipfontein roads, Athlone 

Find out more

Venue: Claremont Library Hall,  
21 Wilderness Road, Library Square, Claremont 
Date: Tuesday 18 October 2022
Time: 14:00 - 18:00

Join us at a public information day to find 
out more about this project.

An artist’s impression of the proposed upgrade. 

Stay in touch
Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a or scan the 
QR code to sign up for construction updates. 


